
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq’s political situation with Arab League
Secretary-General

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Secretary-General of the

Arab League, His Excellency Ahmed Aboul Gheit, during his visit to the Arab Republic of Egypt

on 29/5/2023, and reviewed the political situation in Iraq.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem illustrated to His Excellency the positive variables that accompanied the

formation of the Iraqi government and the State Running Coalition forming a coalition of

several diverse political powers.

His Eminence illustrated that there is a new positive atmosphere taking over, blessing the

development of the joint Arabic work of the Arab League, especially the return of sisterly

Syria to its position in the League.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauded the trajectory of Arab leaders to reunite Arabs and resolve internal

crises within the Arab House without foreign interventions.


